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Welcome to 2022-2023

THANK YOU FOR JOINING US!

Greetings Parents, Students, and Staff!
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Welcome to the beginning of the new school
year. We are delighted to welcome back so
many students and to welcome all the new
Page 2 students'and their families to our digital
community!
In addition to our core staff of Ms. Joe (Program
Coordinator), Ms. Miller (Support Coordinator),
Mr. Ballenger (Social Studies) and Ms. Shore
Back To School Night (English) we are excited to welcome new
September 14th teachers Ms. Salim (Math) and Ms. Barnes
6-8 PM (Science). We are also thrilled that Ms. Floyd,

our part-time counselor last year is with us full-

Asynchronous Day time this year.

(no zoom classes)
September 26

Turn the page for information about back to
school night next Wednesday - we hope to see
you there!



Back To School Night

September 14th
6:00 PM-8:00 PM
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Asynchronous Day
September 26th

School and District Staff will participate
in Professional Development on
Monday, September 26th.

There will be no Zoom classes held -
students are expected to continue
working on their assignments as though
it was a regular day.

We expect to see 5-1/2 hours of activity
from every student - that's about an
hour per class just like our regular days.



https://zoom.us/j/2848726349
https://cusdnef8488-chesterup-pps.v3.gradpoint.com/
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